ANDREW TURNER MP

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A 0AA

Tim Marshall Esq
Editor
Wightwash
Oakdene

Rookley

Isle of Wight
PO38 3NH

4™ April 2014 ' Our ref: AJT/DDB/Wightwash/07
Dear Tim,

Chequers Mini-Bus

Further to your letter of 3™ April I wrote to the Secretary of State for Transport, the Rt
Hon Patrick McLoughlin MP. T have received a response to my letter from the
Minister, Baroness Kramer and I am attaching this letter for your information.

Whilst this may be the situation at the moment I don’t feel it is satisfactory and I plan
therefore to take this matter up further. Initially I think it would be useful to establish
how many licensed premises on the Island are affected in this way. I would be ,
grateful for your help in this by advising me of any other similar cases of which you
are aware.

I will make enquiries also and I will speak to colleagues to ascertain what affect this
ruling has had on businesses in their constituency. It may be a subject for debate in

the House.

I look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Yours sinc&éy el
SN

Andrew Turner
Member of Parliament for the Isle of Wight
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